Minutes of the extraordinary virtual meeting of Brundish Parish Council held on Tuesday 9th November (7.30pm)

	Present: Cllr A Bryant (Chairman), Cllr N Parsons, Cllr C King (Vice Chairman), Cllr K Banham, 



	

	BPC/21/54: To receive apologies for absence.  Cllr C Evans-Hendric & Cllr D Long had submitted her apologies, Cllr G Austin was not invited to the meeting as he had a conflict of interest regarding the main reason for the meeting. 



	BPC/21/55: To receive any declarations of interest with regards to items on the agenda. None received by those in attendance.


	BPC/21/56:  To consider the appointment of Amanda Austin as Brundish Parish Clerk. Cllr C King gave an update to the current position with Amanda Austin. Cllr A Bryant proposed that we offer Mrs Austin the position of Clerk for Brundish Parish Council. This was seconded by Cllr N Parsons. It was therefore resolved to offer Mrs Austin the position of Clerk. 

BPC/21/57:  To confirm the next actions relating to the position of Brundish Parish Clerk. Cllr C King confirmed that he would advise Mrs Austin of the decision and progress finalising the contract and with the position being filled with immediate effect following contract approval.
BPC/21/58: To confirm status of Brundish Tree Warden. Cllr A Bryant gave an update on the Brundish Tree Warden position and confirmed that following discussions with Tim Gillingham proposed that Mr Gillingham becomes the Brundish Tree Warden. This was seconded by Cllr K Banham. It was therefore resolved that Mr Gillingham is our Tree Warden.

Cllr N Parsons suggested that Mr Gillingham could provide an update on tree issues/initiatives to the Parish Council. Cllr A Bryant agreed to discuss with Mr Gillingham.
BPC/21/59: Date of next meeting:  8th December 2021 Cllr C King advised that the next meeting was on the 8th December 7.30 in Brundish Village Hall.

BPC/21/60: Reports from Councillors and matters for future consideration/in addition to agenda:

Cllr C King requested that we approve the minutes of the meetings held on the 2nd June and the 15th September which had previously been supplied to all councillors. Cllr N Parsons proposed, and Cllr A Bryant seconded that we approve the minutes as a true record of the meetings held.
Cllr N Parsons raised the issue of broken/damaged signage in the Village. Cllr A Bryant undertook to advise the highway authority.
There were no other items and the meeting was closed at  8.05pm      
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